
Star Prairie Fish & Game Association--April Meeting Minutes 
April 16, 2018—Madsen’s on Cedar Lake 

 

The April meeting of SPF&G was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by President Zais.  The Secretary’s report was approved as 
read.  The Treasurer’s report was tabled as guests were present. 

Thank You’s:     To:  None. 

From:  None. 

Meeting Guests: Kasey Seibert-WI DNR Fisheries Biologist 

Attendance: 16 Members 

New Members: None 

Committee Reports:  
1. Pontoon Ride: Tabled. 
2. Youth Hunt: Tabled.  
3. Bucks Night: Tabled. 
4. Habitat/Fisheries: Tabled. 
5. Outreach: Scholarships are due on April 20th. 
6. Membership Report: The club has 26 paid members for 2018. 

Old Business: 
None. 

New Business: 
1. Kasey Seibert presented the 2016 Cedar Lake Report to the club and answered any questions that members had. 

2. The 2018 Pheasants Forever-Indianhead Chapter Fundraising Event will be May 19, 2018 at the Amery Gun Club.  The 
event will be held from 10 am-2pm, with a meal at Noon and gun drawings starting at 2pm.  A reminder that SPFG will 
reimburse any member attending this event, half of the base membership cost for this event.  A motion was passed for 
the SPFG to purchase a Gold Level Sponsorship of $300. 

3. North Landing-Work is beginning on the pavilion site.  Waiting on the weather to improve and trying to coordinate 
help on the project. 

4. Dick Leitner was drawn for the attendance drawing of $20 and was not present.  The attendance drawing for the May 
meeting will be for $40. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 

The next meeting of the SPF&G Association is scheduled for Monday, May 21, 2018 at Madsen’s on Cedar Lake. 
6:00 p.m. Social Hour 

7:00 p.m. Regular Meeting 
Respectfully submitted: Chris Clarkson (Secretary) 


